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June 2025                          BE YOU. BE EXCELLENT.                 June 2025 
 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

I cannot believe it is June!  

May was such a busy month 

with lots of fun activities 

happening such as soccer 

tournaments, an Open House, 

class trips, and Kindergarten 

Orientation.  
 
 
 

 

 

A huge thank YOU to all our students and 

parents for all of your support throughout the 

school year!  
 

A special thank YOU to School Council and all 

our families for your dedication and support for 

the many initiatives this year… 

 Krispy Kreme Fundraiser 

 Fall Dance-a-thon 

 Pizza Days 

 Popcorn/TCBY 
 

Thank you to everyone for making  

a difference in our school! 
          Love:  
          Collegiate staff & students 
 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
Our next School Council meeting will 

be held on Monday, June 9th at 6:00 

p.m. in the school library. 

 
 

P.A. DAY     Friday, June 6th, 2025 

No School for students! 
 

 

 

 

 

LAST DAY of SCHOOL 

Thursday, June 26th, 2025 
 

 

GRADE 8 COMMENCEMENT 

We look forward to celebrating 

the end of their elementary 

schooling and the beginnings of 

their high school years at Commencement 

on Monday, June 23rd. A reminder of $55.00 

for each Grade 8 student is due June 13th 

for the dinner/dance, as well as the 

number of tickets needed for each family 

member attending the ceremony at no 

cost.  
 

SENIOR KINDERGARDEN (YEAR 2) CELEBRATION 

A Celebration will take place on Tuesday, 

June 24th at 1:30 p.m. in the school 

gymnasium. 

 

REPORT CARDS 

Report cards will go home on 

Wednesday, June 25th. Our Grade 8 

students will receive their report cards at 

the commencement ceremony.   

 

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE - PAYMENT OPTION  

HOW TO REGISTER 
Go to the link on our school website or by 

clicking on the link below: 

https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com 
 

 
CONTINUING EDUCATION SUMMER PROGRAMS 

HWDSB Continuing Education is happy to offer 

summer programs in support of your child’s 

education. From learning a new language to 

enriching and developing literacy and 

numeracy skills in free, fun activities combined 

with art, coding or sports-based 

programming.” Deadline to register for the 

Summer Non-Credit programs is June 9 at 11:00 

a.m.: Summer Programs | Hamilton-Wentworth 

District School Board.  

For questions, please email ce@hwdsb.on.ca 

https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hwdsb.on.ca%2Fsummer-programs%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clbarzett%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cb8eb315af99b4b46b96308dd949144c4%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C638830073813063634%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2jZX1jE53HoHPmEHId6Lpy96w0rbFa19OKLAsSukEHs%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.hwdsb.on.ca%2Fsummer-programs%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clbarzett%40hwdsb.on.ca%7Cb8eb315af99b4b46b96308dd949144c4%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C638830073813063634%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2jZX1jE53HoHPmEHId6Lpy96w0rbFa19OKLAsSukEHs%3D&reserved=0

